 									15th December 2017
Dear Parent,  
Well what a week! It’s always a tough decision with snow as there are so many factors to consider. Unfortunately I cannot please all of the people all of the time, but we have tried our best to ensure that Christmas activities have all gone ahead.
I am so proud of our children as yesterday they did dress rehearsals in the morning and concerts in the afternoon and evening – they were brilliant and certainly rose to the occasion as they always do.
A reminder of events today:-
1:30pm – Reception concert
2:30pm – Y1/2 concert
4:00pm – Y5/6 concert (children to stay in school)
The choir will be singing tomorrow at the Fair-trade market between 2pm and 2:30pm. Mr Beetham has kindly offered to accompany them on the guitar. If children can meet from 1:45pm at the cheese market, Miss Croose and I will be there to meet them.
Next week’s schedule will be as follows:

	Monday 18th
	Christmas Parties
	am – Little Stars

	
	
	pm – Foundation Phase

	
	
	4pm to 5:30 pm Key Stage 2

	Tuesday 19th 
	Christmas lunch
	Packed lunch please if not having the hot meal

	
	4pm
	Reception concert (children to stay in school)

	
	5pm 
	Y3/4 concert

	Wednesday 20th
	Break up / return January 8th



Mrs Green has started updating our website, so you can also look on there for updated information. This is work in progress and we will continue to improve it over the next few months
Stars of the week are:-
	Reception
	Shemmi Walker-Owen

	Year 1
	Arthur Dyche

	Year 2
	Imogen Keeble

	Year 3
	Georgia Davies

	Year 4
	Lincoln Morgan-Ratcliffe

	Year 5
	Rosanna Carlisle

	Year 6
	Sam Fiddes



 Dinner menu for week commencing 18th December is as follows:-
	Monday 
	Cheese & Tomato Pizza

	Tuesday 
	Christmas Lunch

	Wednesday
	Fish & Chips

	Thursday
	

	Friday
	



Thank you for your patience and understanding this week,
Best wishes,
Mrs B
